This half term the Year 2 topic will be...

The Seaside
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In Science we will be completing our Habitat topic by looking at food chains and fair testing. 





In English we will look at different types of poetry and write our own poems. We will also use our history learning as a starting point for creative writing. We will continue to practise joining our letters when writing, learn new spellings and practise our phonics every day. We will read in a group and talk about what we have read. Our focus for guided reading sessions this half term will be poetry. We will take part in the DASP  Literacy Festival, visiting Thomas Hardye School library to listen to a visiting author.








In Maths we will practise partitioning two digit numbers in different ways and look at estimation. We will  solve addition and subtraction calculations crossing the tens and will look at inverse calculations and missing number problems. We will keep having a weekly times table quiz to help us practise our 2, 3, 5, and 10 times tables and related division facts, as well as other mental strategies when adding and subtracting numbers.


We will be recognising coins and notes in money and finding totals and giving change. Towards the end of term we will learn about capacity.











In Art we will look at sketching techniques and still life linked to the seaside topic.











In ICT we will be researching seaside holidays from the past and comparing to seaside holidays today. 








In Geography we will look at physical features of the Seaside. In History we focus on how the seaside has changed from 1900 to the present day, looking at transport, accommodation and past times. 





In Music we will continue playing the recorder, learning new notes. 


We will learn some topic related songs and listen to different styles of music.








In P.E. we will be swimming 3 times a week.  The children will continue to take part in Action Van sessions during enrichment.





In PSHE we will be continuing to use the Jigsaw scheme. Our focus this half term will be Changing Me.


We will continue to have regular circle times.











